
Richard J. Cartwright 
P.O.Box 2 10 

Oldenburg IN 47036 

February 9,200l 
FDA Commissioner 
Food & Drug Administration 
5630 Fishers Lane, Room 1061 
Rockville, MD 20852 

Dear Commissioner: 

I urge you to require testing and labeling of genetically engineered food. 
Apparently the new rules announced January 18th, 2001 failed to require 
safety testing, mandatory labeling and other consumer protections for those 
purchasing GE foods. 

You have failed to protect consumers if you do not advise them on how their 
food was produced if the technology or methods in production differ from 
natural and traditional organic methods. By not requiring mandatory labeling 
of GE foods-and, as well, the safety testing and environmental review in this 
area--you are failing in your mission to protect the consumer. 

In light of the potential for the foods and practices around GE to cause 
irreparable damage to personal and environmental health, I urge you to 
reconsider and to rewrite the rules to require: 1) mandatory pre-market 
environmental review on GE crops; 2) mandatory pre-market safety testing; 
and 3) mandatory labeling of GE foods. 

Richard Cartwright 


